CALIFORNIA DEPARTMENT OF REHABILITATION
INDEPENDENT LIVING AND ASSISTIVE TECHNOLOGY SECTION
TRAUMATIC BRAIN INJURY PROGRAM

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF REQUEST FOR APPLICATIONS IL-20-03

The purpose of this Notice of Cancellation is to inform applicants and other members of the public that effective immediately, the Department of Rehabilitation (DOR) has cancelled Request for Applications (RFA) IL-20-03 Traumatic Brain Injury (TBI) Grants, and its related documents and addendums. No awards will be issued under this RFA.

The DOR has cancelled the RFA IL-20-03 to re-evaluate its funding in order to maximize the capacity of the TBI Program in California.

To ensure the continuation of TBI services to Californians, DOR has extended its current TBI Grant Agreements to September 30, 2021.

Thank you for your interest in serving Californians with TBI. We apologize for any inconvenience this cancellation may cause, and we encourage you to apply again when the new RFA is released. Your contact information has been included on the distribution list for the new RFA.

Please continue to check our website at https://www.dor.ca.gov/Home/ContractGrantSolicitations for the new RFA, other funding opportunities, and contract or grant updates. 

Any questions regarding this notice may be directed to Tanya Thee, TBI Grant Administrator, at tanya.thee@dor.ca.gov or (916) 558-5780. 

Thank you for your continued interest in doing business with DOR. 
